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children in Reception—Y6 

 

Reception and Year 1 presents 

The Little Blue Star 

Nativity performance 

Reception and Year 1 will be performing The 

Little Blue Star for this year’s Nativity on  

Wednesday 12th December 

at 9.45pm 

& 2.00pm 

Tickets available from the school office 
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Learning about the Great Fire of London 

Year 2 have been 

‘outraged’ this week to 

learn that their  model of 

1666  London  burnt down 

last Friday.  They are very 

grateful to Rimon and the 

premises team who were 

able to save some of the 

houses and put the fire out.  As a result of this ‘disaster’, the children have done 

some great recount writing! 

Attendance — Every day matters; 
every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. 
That’s because we’re aiming for 
97% attendance this year.  This 

week’s attendance was 94%.  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Helen Keller 
Year 4 class,  with an amazing 

97.7% record. 

 

In Great Shape! 
Martin Luther King  class have had a successful week 

investigating shape! They have learned about 3D 

shapes, 2D shapes and nets. 



Newsletter 
2018-19 

Issue 12, 7th 

December 

 

 

 

 

 

Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Year 5 learned about Greek vases last Friday during an exciting visit to the British Museum!  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

P.E. kits are essential in school life to teach the children about their health and 

hygiene as well as giving them the freedom to move with ease and succeed in P.E.  

The school P.E. kit consists of:  

 White t-shirt (no collar)   

 Black, grey or navy jogging bottoms, shorts or leggings  

 A pair of trainers (or plimsolls of any colour)  

 Tracksuit jumper for outdoor P.E. (not school jumper)  

 Waterproof coat  

 

For their health and safety, please make sure that your child does not wear any 

jewellery, including stud earrings and watches on the day that she/he has P.E.  If 

your child is unable to take out their earrings, please speak with me or your child’s 

class teacher.  

P.E. at Stebon will be outside throughout the year and children are expected to 

bring additional clothing for all weather. This includes lightweight waterproofs, a 

warm hat (that does not go around their neck) gloves and a spare pair of socks.  

If you are unsure as to where you can buy items for P.E. kits please visit our school 

website and click on the parents tab and then select uniforms from the drop down 

menu.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the P.E. 

kit policy.  

 

Thank you 

Y5 Residential at Hindleap  

Thank you to all the parents who 

came to the information meeting 

about our Y5 residential trip to 

Hindleap in March. Please get 

your permission slips and deposits 

to the office as soon as              

possible!  If you have any         

questions or worries, please talk 

to Y5 teachers, Gosia or Patricia.  
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Parental Engagement in Maths workshops 

this week have been a great success! Thank 

you to everyone who attended. So far we have 

had a great response to the National  

Numeracy Parental Engagement scrapbooks.  

 


